
 
EXTERNAL CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED CESSATION OF THE ANNUAL 

TRACKING OF AFGHANISTAN VERY SERIOUSLY INJURED/SERIOUSLY INJURED 
UK OPERATIONAL CASUALTIES 

 
Detail of Outcome  
 
Defence Statistics (Health) opened a consultation with internal and external 
stakeholders on 31 October 2016, regarding the proposed cessation of the “Annual 
Tracking of Afghanistan Very Seriously Injured/Seriously Injured UK Operational 
Casualties” Official Statistic Bulletin:  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/mod-national-and-official-statistics-by-topic  
 
The consultation period ended on 25 November 2016. There were no responses during 
the consultation period and thus publication “Annual Tracking of Afghanistan Very 
Seriously Injured/Seriously Injured UK Operational Casualties” will cease as proposed. 
The planned January 2017 update and further editions of the report will no longer be 
produced. 
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